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IT'S AUTUMN
 AT LCC!

ARE YOU A CCC MEMBER?

WHAT'S INSIDE

Leaves are changing colour,

and some new exciting things

are on their way for this

season at LCC!

Find us on:

       @LoyalistGolfCC

       @loyalistgolfandcountryclub
       

       @loyalistgolfcourse

www.loyalistcc.com

Don't miss out on our e-mails! If you haven't yet,
sign-up for our weekly emails and marketing info.
We share important updates, ProShop
tournaments plus specials and our upcoming
events!

Message from the
Operations Manager



ProShop News



Food & Beverage

Bulletin



Events Coordinator
Announcements



From the Chef



Upcoming Events



Clubhouse Information

Loyalist Country Club
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CCC MEMBERS LOUNGE COFFEE COUNTER

FROM THE OPERATIONS MANAGER

With the colder season upon us, we wanted to feature the CCC Coffee
Counter that was added to the Bent Room's Members Lounge this past
Spring. The counter features fresh ground Coffee in a variety of
strengths, Decaf, Espresso, French Vanilla, Hot Chocolate and even Hot
Water to brew a selection of teas available. Stay Warm & toasty with a
hot drink next to the fireplace this fall!
Reminder to always bring your CCC Access card with you to enter the CCC only access areas.

It seems like only yesterday we were amid a heat spell, rain and cooler
temps were nowhere in sight and now it is fall weather. Let’s hope it stays

this way until December!



Please be sure to check out the website, watch your email or check out the
posters throughout the Club for upcoming events. Mauricio, Nekita and

Chef have been busy creating events for the remainder of the season.
Normally October 31st we would close F&B for the season and only operate

events. For November and December this season, the Club will be
operating the restaurant on a trial basis to assess the community’s interest

in the venue remaining open for similar hours in January, February, and
March. Watch our emails or the website for confirmed hours of operation

or contact Nekita or Evan for details. 



September 26, 27 the Club will be aerifying greens. Please take note as one
nine will be closed each day thus times will be at a premium.



As in past years, the compost will be closing October 28 at 3pm, so you

may want to consider doing your fall maintenance before then. 



The swipe card system has been a challenge since spring. We have been
informed we cannot source another programming unit thus the entire
system will require replacement. As is the case with almost all supply

chains, we have been delayed in replacing the units by our supplier. We are
hoping to have the system operational before year end. 



For those that leave the country early for sunnier venues, safe travels and

we look forward to seeing you in the spring.



Fall is almost upon us, with some cooler temperatures in the mornings
and evenings making for great golf conditions. As always, the golf course

is in fabulous shape and playing very nicely heading into the back 9 of our
season here at Loyalist. With the season winding down there are still lots

of great golf events to be played. 

Our intersectional teams are all being played out over the next few weeks,
so best of luck to all our Loyalist team players! Ladies and Mens Club

Championships were a great success this year and we are very proud of
this year’s Champion Golfers of Loyalist CC! 

Loyalist Cup and Fall Classic teams are finalized and as always will be an
exciting few days of competition and comradery at the end of the month. 

We do have our 4-person Fall Scramble which will be on October 16th this
year. Please call the ProShop at 613-352-5152 ext 212 to sign your 4some up

for this event. It is great to reflect on the past few months of great golf
events being held.

 Having our yearly golf schedule return more to normal after the past two
years has been a treat, and I hope our Loyalist golfers got to experience all

the events we brought back this season. We look forward to seeing
everyone some more this fall season. Best Regards, 

-ProShop Team
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HAVE YOU HEARD OF THE 
CCC MEMBERSPACE ?
On www.loyalistcc.com we created a page just for
CCC members! This space is for updates and info
directly for CCC only. It's a great spot to keep an
eye out for updates.

PROSHOP NEWS
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EVENTS & BOOKING
INFORMATION
Sign-up for our events today, or inquire about hosting
your own!

Email: eventscoordinator@loyalistcc.com
Phone: 613-352-5152 ext 214

I can't be-leaf it's already Fall!



Our summer at LCC has been a memorable one. The Club has
been busy and so much has been happening! 



We had great turnout at some of the Ladies Social Club

Events, we tried yoga this past summer, and winter has so
much more coming. 



We are hoping to gather all the details of the Fall and Winter

activities that happen at LCC this year to tell the CCC
Community everything that will be going on during the next

season. Please reach out to me if you organize or wish to
organize an activity at LCC and I will do my best to make sure

we can operate smoothly and let members know what's
available. There is so much the Club offers in the Winter.

Especially with the Restaurant being open on Fridays,
Saturdays and Sundays as a trial in November and December!



Holiday Parties are also right around the corner, if you are

interested in hosting, reach out to start planning your event.



Many thanks from your Events Coordinator.



LADIES SOCIAL CLUB INFO:
Thank you to everyone who has supported this past
summer's LSC events. Bringing a variety of events and
experiences to the community was our goal. 

We have heard only great feedback regarding the
events that were hosted and hope to bring some back
for 2023.

The next and last one of the LSC for 2022 is on
October 16th.

Fall for Floral Design Workshop – $125.99
– Join Flower’s by Dustin’s Florist Rebecca B. while creating a
beautiful arrangement to display in your home. End the
evening with a delicious supper event. Sign up by 
October 1, 2022. Email Nekita at
eventscoordinator@loyalsitcc.com and sign up today.

FOOD & BEVERAGE
BULLETIN 

Reasonably good weather in
August translated into a very
busy month at the Club – In

addition to the increase
member/guests dining activity,

at the time of writing, our
Weddings & Special Events were

on track for a record month.



 With September now upon us,
we begin planning for the
transition from Summer

activities to Fall/Winter activities.



 A very important date to mark
on your calendar is Friday,

September 30th when we will
be hosting our annual closing
dinner and dance – While the
last details and format for the

evening are still being
developed, we are certain all

Loyalist members will want to
join us for a great meal, some

dancing and lots of fun.



We still got lots going on at the
club and we are looking forward

to a busy Fall season.



Enjoy the club!



Your Food & Beverage Team 





FROM THE EVENTS COORDINATOR
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CONTACT INFORMATION:

CCC UPDATES

Box 10, 1 Loyalist Blvd. Bath, ON K0H 1G0

Admin: 613-352-5152 ext. 210

ProShop 613-352-5152 ext. 212

Bar & Restaurant: 613-352-5152 ext. 215

Fax: 613-352-5154

See your House Account
and monthly statements on

ChronoGolf today! 



Still trouble logging in or
require assistance? 

Email:
admin@loyalistcc.com

 for help.



Access cards are required for
the Lower Level, Member's
Lounge in the Bent Room.

Ensure you always have your
access card on you to enter

the 
CCC exclusive areas. 



Building hours are 8am to 7pm

currently. 



Restaurant is currently open
11am to 7pm.

 
Sunday breakfast is served from

9am to 2pm.










UPCOMING EVENTS:

September 21st - Start of Fall Classic & Loyalist Cup

September 30th - Closing Dinner

October 2nd - The Turkey Banquet

October 16th - Fall Scramble

LSC Fall for Florals Workshop

October 21st - Chef's Table

October 30th - Spooky Prime Rib

November 4th - Chili Fest

November 18th - Chef's Table

November 25th - Pub Night Live Entertainment

December 2nd - Gift Giving Dinner

December 9th - Chef's Table

December 16th - Christmas Carols Pub Night

December 31st - New Years Eve Dinner 




CC Newsletter is published by: 
Loyalist Country Club



Editor: Nekita Pilz



Issue Contributors:

Jim Burlington
Austin James

Kyle  Duval
Nekita Pilz

Mauricio Alfaro
Chef Jeff Lee 




FROM THE CHEF

I’d like to First of all thank everyone for the continued

support throughout this past season. The reviews so far 

 this year have been outstanding. I look forward to seeing

you all at one of our many events planned for the off

season. Including Spooky Prime Rib and Dance or Trivia

Night with sous chef Zach MacDonald. See you all soon.




regards,

 Chef Jeff Lee











